
  

Vetting of Staff for Suitability of Employment  

During the 32nd UoN Central Corruption Prevention Committee held on  

Thursday, May 7 2015, the committee approved for all staff members to duly complete the 
Vetting of Staff for Suitability of Employment Forms and have the same returned to their 
respective departments for onwards transmission to the Vice-Chancellor's Office by June 15 
2015. 

The forms are available on the legal office website 
legaloffice.uonbi.ac.ke under downloads. 
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